
24th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Scarecrow Spectacular: Harvest Family Event

We are excited to announce this year’s Harvest Festival celebrations and family learning event, which will take 
place on Monday 7th October 2024.

The event will be hosted across both schools, with designated “Activity Zones” set up for each House group. Please 
arrive at the appropriate school by 2:00 pm to sign in, so activities can begin promptly at 2:15 pm.

Siblings will be placed in the same zone, allowing you to participate in activities with all your children together. 

The event will conclude at 3:00 pm, when staff will collect the scarecrow artwork to decorate the schools for the 
Harvest season. We kindly ask parents to exit the buildings while children are directed back to their classrooms to 
collect their belongings before the end of the day.

House Zones
Matilda: Infant School
Gruffalo: Infant School
Potter: Junior School
Paddington: Junior School

Please note: A reminder text message will be sent to inform you of your child’s House.

Harvest Festival Donations

During the week beginning 30th September, we kindly request that children bring in food items for the Food Bank 
(see overleaf for details). All contributions will be greatly appreciated, and we would like to thank you in advance for 
your generosity.

We look forward to celebrating the Harvest Festival with you.

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Bugg 
Head of Schools
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